MACON COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH

RESOLUTION

Urging Macon County Residents to Take Measures to Reduce
the Spread of COVID-19

Whereas, Macon County is experiencing an alarming increase of COVID-
19 cases, the Macon County Board of Health believes it is necessary to take
actions to slow the spread of COVID-19 to ensure the health, safety and
welfare of our residents.

THEREFORE, as a matter of policy, it is resolved by the
MACON COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH that:

1. All residents over the age of 2 are urged to wear cloth face coverings
when outside of the home in a public setting.

2. All residents should maintain a distance of at least 6 feet apart when
outside of the home in a public setting.

3. All residents should practice good hand hygiene.

4. All residents experiencing symptoms or those who may have been
exposed to COVID-19 should be tested at their medical provider or
local health department.

5. We are urging all residents and community leaders to have no events

or gatherings of over 10 persons until July 11, 2020.
Reference: CDC Considerations for Events and Gatherings.

Adopted this _26th _dayof __ June 2020
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